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Happy Easter Vanners, 

Well we finally got the first round of bricks placed at the Museum. A little over 100 went in. The next 

round will go in later this year, so if you would like to get in on the brick paver program, please check 

out the web-site for more info. 

We also got the two Colorado Vanner memorial trees planted. 

The 2nd Tax Relief Van Show was last weekend and was a huge success!! 45 plus Vans attended as we 

over flowed Sam's parking lot! Thank you to all that attended. 

I truly hope all of you realize how important your ongoing support means to the success of the Museum 

and it's future. So our renewal notices all went out in the last two weeks. If you got one and haven't sent 

it in yet, please find a way to continue the support you have given in the past. If you have renewed 

already, Never mind and Thank You very much!! 

As always Thank you for your support and Keep on Vannin!! 
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[In a later post the same day.]  I forgot to post the new SuperVan pedal van display         

 


